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[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Community Development,

As a neighbor I am writing in support of granting the use permit so the land owner can use his
property as he sees fit.  I hope everything can move forward because having these empty
cleared lots nearby are the equivalent of a tumbleweed nursery.  My only other comment
would be directed to Community Development, in the future try and keep the "Conditions of
Approval" to one page.  Thanks everyone for your work on this, John Connolly.


